From: Richard Simpson [mailto:richardsimpsonnw1@gmail.com] 
Sent: 19 July 2015 12:39
To: Young, Tony
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2015/3503/P

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT
15 July 2015
55 Gloucester Avenue 2015/3503/P
No objection.
Richard Simpson FSA
Chair
